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SUPPLEMENTARY INFORMATION RELATING TO APPLICATION TO REVIEW THE

PREMISES LICENCE OF: VIP LOUNGE 546 HIGH ROADR WEMBLEY HAO 2AA.

| acknowledge receipt of Mr Luke Elford’s case bundle documentation on 22 September
2021. After reviewing the documentation and to clarify some of the issues and concemns, |
have included in this documentation some specifics which are pertinent to review hearing. My
telephone conversation with Mr Efford in early September 2021 had mentioned that resident's
complaints might be about ancther venue, namely the "Masti®. [ re-contacted a complainant to
the Council via e-mail to clarify if this was a possibility. Her response is included.

The supplementary report compiled by Mr Andrew Bamber, dated 22M September 2021, also
highlighted a number of counter paint argumenis to concerns raised by the Council and
Police. Again, the following provides a more detailed response.

The information includes:

-Details of a firearms incident on 15™ August 2020 and calls made to police.
-Response from a resident complainant in relation to possible confusions over which venue

isfare causing an issue in June 2021,
-MG11 statement from Detective Constable

relating to the request for

CCTV of GBH incident that took place on 25" July 2021.

Yours Sincerely,

Gary Norton 2965NW
Licensing Constable - Brent Police




